
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 
TO: Chair Danette Chimenti and member of the Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  Don E. Perryman, Planner Senior 
               Watershed Protection and Development Review Department 
 
DATE:  December 3, 2014 
 
SUBJECT:  C8-2014-0149.0A  Domain Z4 Subdivision 
               
 
The staff requests that this case be postponed to the January 13, 2015 meeting.  There is 
an issue regarding a proposed easement that is still being reviewed.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly at 512-974-2786 or at 
don.perryman@austintexas.gov 
 
 
 
    
 
 


